
 
 

CALL FOR PRESENTATIONS 
 

Nanotechnology Prototype Showcase - 
October 15, Stevens Institute of Technology 

 Hoboken, NJ 
 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION: Thursday, September 25 at 6 PM 
 

SCOPE 
 
New Jersey Technology Council, is seeking abstracts and presentations from companies and 
universities developing early stage products enabled by nanotechnology.  These abstracts and 
accompanying presentations will be the focus of the Council’s 12th Nano conference, which will 
focus on Nanotechnology Prototypes. 
 
Abstracts accepted will be presented at a conference scheduled for the afternoon of October 
15th at Stevens Institute of Technology.  Abstracts will be accepted either for 15 minute 
presentations during the conference or poster presentations which will be at a networking 
reception immediately following the conference presentations. 
 
SUBMISSION DETAILS 
 
Accepted abstracts will be housed on the Council’s website for six months and will be made 
available to members and the technology community. Authors are not required to transfer 
copyright. Accepted abstracts that are selected for oral presentation may be accompanied by a 
Power Point presentation no longer than 15 minutes in length.  The Power Point presentation 
will also be housed on the Council’s website.  We encourage authors to submit an abstract no 
longer than 300 words in length. Over-length submissions may be rejected without review or 
notice to the author. Presentation should be submitted in either Word, PDF and HTML formats.  
Authors should submit a short title at the beginning of their submission that summarizes the 
content of their abstract. All entries will be reviewed by a selection committee composed of 
local university and corporate representatives. 
 
Submissions and inquiries should be sent to pfrank@njtc.org  
 
CONFERENCE COMMITTEE:  
 
Representatives from Stevens Institute, City University of New York, Lehigh University, MPhase, 
New Jersey Institute of Technology, Rutgers University and others to be announced shortly.  
 
ABOUT THE SHOWCASE AND THE NEW JERSEY TECHNOLOGY COUNCIL:  
 
This event is scheduled on October 15th from 2 PM to 6 PM. at the Babbio Center at Stevens 
Institute of Technology. Attendance will be comprised of approximately 60 - 150 technology 
executives, technology support executives, education professionals and others. NJTC is a not-
for-profit is dedicated to promoting and recognizing technology companies throughout the 
region.  The Council’s web site is www.njtc.org.   


